

November 22, 2021

H.E. Antonio Guterres Secretary General United Nations New York, NY 10017

Dear Mr. Secretary General:

I am writing to express Kellogg Company's continued commitment to supporting the Ten Principles of the United Nations Global Compact. Kellogg will continue to advance its commitment as part of our Better Days global purpose platform. In addition to submitting this letter, we will also make a clear statement available to our stakeholders and the public, adding this intention to our corporate website's <u>Positions</u>, <u>Policies</u>, and <u>Milestones</u> section.

Kellogg supports the Global Compact through engagement in collaborative projects that advance the Sustainable Development Goals. Details regarding our practical actions on human rights, labor, environment, and <u>anti-corruption</u> are posted online. In addition, we will continue to measure our progress against our goals using the Global Reporting Initiative (GRI) Standards and report on this progress annually.

Sincerely,

Steve Cahillane

Chairman and Chief Executive Officer Kellogg Company